
 
 

 

December 4, 2017 
 
 
Dear Faculty Senate: 
 
It is with great privilege that I write this letter to support Dr. Rex Karsten’s request for Emeritus status.  
Dr. Karsten provided 20+ years of teaching and research to the College of Business Administration.  He 
led by example and was well-respected by students, alumni, and colleagues.    
 
Rex was named the College’s first recipient of the Nationwide Mutual Insurance Company 
Professorship.  This professorship celebrates his academic and professional success. 
 
Dr. Karsten’s dedication to our students has been very evident over the years.  His passion and ability 
to connect with them shows his desire to make a difference…something he has done for so many. 
 
I have had the honor to be a student, mentee, colleague, and friend of Rex.  No one is more deserving 
of this than him. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Betsy Ratchford 
Instructor, Management Information Systems 
Webmaster, College of Business Administration  
University of Northern Iowa 
CBB 254 
319-273-2310 
betsy.ratchford@uni.edu 
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